
You have been referred to EEI because you have been reported 
by Police Scotland for an offence. 

Early and Effective Intervention (EEI) was introduced to help 
young people make better choices, feel supported and reduce 
chances of further police contact. 

We work with a variety of agencies including schools, Social 
Work and third sector organisations. 

In discussion with you we can decide the best option to help put 
this offence behind you and move forward.

EEI will always aim to be proportionate, appropriate and fair.

Your input is very important to us, please contact us to discuss 
this matter.

Early and Effective Intervention

Glasgow City Council, Eastgate,  
727 London Road, Glasgow G40 3AQ

Every child has the right to express their views, feel

and wishes in all matters affecting them, and to have 

their views considered and taken seriously.  
(Article 12 UNCRC)

ings 

For more information on EEI go to:
www.glasgow.gov.uk/eei  
or call (0141) 276 7450

Is everything ok? What
happened?

How did
it happen?

How do you feel
about it now?


